
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  1-14-23 
Meeting Minutes 
 
Vice-President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:24. Other officers present were 
Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 19. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on the importance of “See and avoid.”  He showed a 
video describing an accident in Australia where two helicopters collided in mid-air. 
 
Carl thanked Dr. Bob for providing lunch.  No one volunteered to provide lunch next month. 
 
Guests included Nathan Ellsberg, a glider instructor from Tel-Aviv (Israel), Glenn Moak, a 
paraglider, Carl Fox’s son Claude and Carl’s mother-in-law, Kay Rush, Anita Nooe, Tina 
Fabian, and James Watson who will be joining today.  
 
Paul moved that the September minutes be approved, Dr. Bob seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
Cheri told about the CAF M.A.S.H. fundraiser next week, and Bill mentioned Sun-N-Fun 
March 28-April 2. 
 
Carlton gave the clubhouse report and said that he hopes to pour concrete next week. 
 
Gary’s hangar got put up. 
 
Boyd moved that the club accept James Watson as a new member and Linwood Nooe as 
a returning member, Dr. Bob seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Bill gave a brief financial report. 
 
A five-ton AC unit was discussed.  Carlton thanked Boyd and Coley for their exceptional 
help with the new clubhouse. 
 
Carl Fox appointed Jim, Tony White, Regina, and Carlton to the “interior design 
committee” to decide on the appliance needs for the new clubhouse.  After much 
discussion, it was decided that the new clubhouse will have gas heat. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:21, and Carlton seconded it. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


